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hath Iteen paid in ly the itockholders towards the payment of their reipec-

tivfl Dharos nud not fur any other purpose.

V. And lie it onnctcd, That a general meeting of the memberi and stocl<-

hohlerit of the itnid (Jorporntion ur the tnnjnr part of thena shall take place

in Kredoricliiu, i>y noiice in the Uoyal Gazette and iu one of the papeis

puhliHhod ill llio City iifSuint John fuurtceu dajs previous to such meetiug,

wliich notice Clinrles Fisher, Esquire, Banister at Law, or iu case of his

death, neglect ur refusal, any other of the persons incorporated in and by.

the first nectioo of this Act is hereby authorized Hnd emposvered to give,

fur the purpose of making, ordaining and establishing such byo laws, ordi-

nances and rcgulniions for the good order and mauagemcnt of the affairs of

tho said Corporation as they shall deem necessary, and also for the purpose
of chousing ninu Directors being members and stockholders of the said Cor-
poration, under and iu pursuance of the rules and regulations hereinafter

miulo and piovidod, which Directors shall as soon thereafter as maj be cun-

vonionl meet togclhur and chouse out of their number a. President, and
shall also appomt at the Kame time or at any future meeiiug a Secretary

and ko many and such other ofliceis, clerks, servants and agents for carrying

on the said business as they shall deem requisite and necessary, and shall

at the same time or at any future meeting accept and receive what remams
duo of the first instatinont of the twenty per centum on each subscriber or
bidckholdor'ri share or Bubscripiion, and shall take from such snb^^criber

such securities for the remaiuder of their subscriptions as is hereiu!)eforo

pointed out, and shall commence the operations of the said Insuranco
Company subject to the rules and regulations as hereinafter provided, and
shall continue and servo to be Directors aforesaid until the fust annual
meeting fur the choice of Directors as is hereafter made end provided, or

until others are chosen in their room; provided that the laws and ordinanrei

at any time made, shall bo in no wise contrary or repugnant to the laws
and u'tututes of this Pruviuce.

VI. And bo it enacted. That there shall bo a general meeting of the

atockholdors and memberi of the said Corporation, held annually on the

first Tuesday iu March in each and every year at Fredericton, at which
unuuul mooting (hero shall be chosen by a majority of the said stock-

holders and mombers of the said Corporation then met, out of the said

stockholders nud members nine directors, who shall continue in oiBco
for uno voar or until others are chosen in their room, in the choice of

which directors the stuckholders and incinbers of the said Corporation
shall vole according to the rule hereinafter meuiioned. and the directors

when chosen or tho major part of them shall at the first meeting after

their eloctiou chooso out of their number a President, who is to be chosen
by a majority of votes, each director having one vote: Provided always,
that live of tho directors iu uflice shall bore-elected at such annual meet-
ing fur tho next succeeding year, of which the President shall always be
ouo,

VII. And ho it enacted. That the Directors for the time being shall have
puwer to do and oxecuto all the matters and things contained iu the prece-

ding Kccliiins of this Act, as far as the same may bo left unexecuted by the

directors thereiu mentioned, and that they shall manage the whole concerns
of the daid (Corporation agreeably to this Act of incorporation, and such
byo laws, rules and regulations as the stockholders and m.)mbers thereof,

may from time to time establish, and also do and execute all other mat-
ters and things that may be necessary and requisite for the benefit of the

Corporation, and also shall have power to appoint such officers, clerks and
agents and establish such agencies, as they or the major part of them shall

think iieceoary fur executing the business of the said Corporation, and
shall allow tho said ulficors, clerks, agents and servautssuch compensatioa


